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FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA, September 7, 2020 — The City of Oakland, California has selected Federal Engineering, 
Inc. (FE) to assist the City with the upgrade of its computer aided dispatch (CAD) and records management 
system (RMS). 
 
In announcing the contract, Mr. Don Nagle, FE Director said: “We are thrilled that Oakland has selected us for 
these important projects and we look forward to assisting the City of Oakland in the upgrade of the City’s CAD 
and RMS systems. FE will work closely with City, Oakland Police and Oakland Fire staff to develop a deeper 
understanding of the objectives of the CAD and RMS projects and the status of the work that has already taken 
place in the City’s data migration, provisioning and configuration efforts. Our project team has been involved in 
hundreds of similar projects and our subject matter experts know what is needed to contribute to the success of 
this project. In addition to technical services, FE will provide project management activities so that the tasks of 
both the vendor and the City are completed pursuant to the vendor’s contract.” 
 
Andrew Peterson, Chief Information Officer for the City stated: “The City of Oakland is in the process of replacing 
the existing Motorola Premier CAD and Law RMS (LRMS) applications with the Motorola PremierOne™ (P1) 
CAD and RMS packages and desires assistance in this effort. We need a firm that understands the technology, 
has personnel who have previously served in dispatch roles, has worked with other municipalities in 
implementing CAD systems, and appreciates the unique circumstances we operate under. Most importantly, we 
want a consultant that is not aligned with the vendor and we can rely upon to serve as our trusted advisor. We 
worked with Federal Engineering over the past two years so the firm could develop an understanding of where 
we are and what we need.  We are confident FE will serve us well as this project moves forward.” 
 
Federal Engineering is a leading, nationwide firm providing analysis, design, procurement, and implementation 
support for NG911, PSAPs, ECCs, and EOCs.  These services complement FE’s wide range of consulting 
services in public safety and public service communications involving traditional VHF, UHF, 700 MHz, 800 MHz, 
900 MHz, and 4.9GHz mobile radio systems as well as LTE. FE’s cybersecurity practice helps our clients defend 
against today’s complex and ever-changing threat landscape. FE also serves as trusted advisors to assist clients 
understand emerging services such as FirstNet and the impacts on their current and future plans.  Since 1983, 
FE has completed thousands of communications projects for 46 state governments, as well as numerous local 
and federal government clients.   
 
In addition to its public sector work, Federal Engineering provides design and implementation support services 
for voice, data, and video networks used in the transportation, utilities, aerospace, finance, education, publishing, 
and computer services industries.  FE’s certified independence ensures that clients receive objective, unbiased 
consulting services that are not influenced by any particular technology, product, vendor, or approach. 

 
Federal Engineering, Inc.  •  10560 Arrowhead Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030 
Phone: 703-359-8200  •  Fax: 703-359-8204  •  Web: www.fedeng.com 

For more information email: info@fedeng.com 


